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DUROR & KENTALLEN COMMUNITY COUNCIL
11th November 
HELD IN KENTALLEN & DUROR COMMUNITY CENTRE 

Minutes of the Community Council Meetings for the last 12 months are available on the Community Website: www.durorandkentallen.co.uk									
	
Present: Jonathan Baxter (Chairman), Kim Malcolm (Treasurer), Sarah Leitch (Secretary) Jeannie Macleod, John Connolly, Alison Wallace, Nicola Hearnden, Pat Young, Chris Pearman 
Apologies:  Cllr Andrew Baxter 
Members of the Public present: Donald Macleod 

Matters arising
1. Minutes: Agreed and signed by Jonathan Baxter. 
2. Red Fox Trail : No update waiting for news of the grant applied for by Graham Mann. £100.00 has been donated to the Friends of Keil Chapel to assist with maintenance.  
3. Lochaber BID: Donald MacLeod had composed a statement setting out the concerns the Community Council had about the BID process. He read the statement out to the meeting. The Chairman invited discussion. It was agreed by all present that with a few minor adjustments the statement could form the basis of a letter to be sent to the Highland Council on behalf of the Community Council.  The purpose of the letter is to ask for information to ascertain whether the Highland Council have been impartial and have followed the guidance set out by the Scottish Government. 
The draft letter is to be circulated among the group and with approval be sent by the Chair on behalf of the Community Council who represent stakeholders in the area. It was also agreed that because of the necessity of receiving a response before the voting closes on the 12th December that a copy should be sent to the local press and other Community Councils at the same time. Action: Donald MacLeod and Jonathan Baxter to draft a letter and circulate. 
4. Bus survey: Jonathan Baxter had circulated an email from the Lochaber Transport Forum indicating that there was likely to be no progression in improvements to the local bus services. 
5. Bulbs :  Alison Wallace took possession of  the crocus bulbs.  Action : Alison Wallace to plant them around the hall. 
6. Cycle Path: No update on speeding on the cycle path. Chris Pearman has not yet been able to contact with Sustrans by phone and will now write a letter expressing the concerns. Action : Chris Pearman to write letter to Sustrans on behalf of the Community Council 
7. Hydro: Jonathan Baxter reopened the discussion about requesting further funding from the owners of the Achindarroch Hydro scheme. There was some strong feeling that this was not appropriate and the Community Council agreed not to progress at the current time but would give further consideration if expansion or rebuilding took place.
Action: None
8. Pathways Clearing : BEAR still to action the clearance of the path from the Cuil Bay turn off to the old Post Office. 


AOB:

Jonathan Baxter asked the meeting if they would like to support the mass planting of poppies throughout the villages next year as part of the Centenary celebrations of the First World War. The initiative is through B and Q and the British Legion and the Community Council agreed to support it.
 
Alison Wallace told the meeting that her lawn had been significantly damaged, by some visitors to Keil graveyard who had driven their van on to it and that this would cause her to reconsider granting access to the public through her property. 

Nicola Hearden asked the meeting if any one knew whether planning permission had been applied for the new dam recently built in Cuil Bay. No one was able to provide any information.

Next Meeting Monday January 13th 7pm KENTALLEN & DUROR COMMUNITY CENTRE 
	
The meeting closed at 20.00 
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